
 

 

 

Dear Students and Families, 

We’re excited to invite students to apply for this year’s Math Club and represent our school in 

the Perennial Math Competitions! This club is for students who enjoy math challenges, 

creative thinking, and working as a team. 

             What to Expect: 

• Weekly after-school meetings to practice and prepare 

• Monthly online competitions 

• On-site competition (date TBD) 

      Club Fee: 

A club fee will be required for materials and competition registration. Details will be provided 

once participants are selected. 

          Interested? 

Please complete the attached Interest & Application Survey and return it by August 22nd to 

Math Coach Mrs. Ayfer room 236 (2nd floor next to teacher’s lounge)  

Final participants will be announced after surveys and applications are reviewed. 

Spots may be limited based on interest and team size requirements. 

        More Info: 

An overview of Perennial Math is included in this packet. You can also visit the website for 

details: 

 https://perennialmath.com  

Let’s make this a fun and rewarding year of math exploration! 

Sincerely, 

Ayfer Ustaomer  

Math Club Coordinator/ Math Coach  

        austaomer@rivercityscience.org    
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